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HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

 525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.     SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111  
 

   
 

February 15, 2018 
 
Gerald P. Gallagher President & CEO 
NorthShore University HealthSystem 
1301 Central Street 
Evanston, IL 6020I 
 
Re:  Alterations to Permit #14-017 

 
Dear Mr. Gallagher: 
 
The letter you sent dated December 28, 2017 and the supplemental information dated February 7, 
2018 notifying the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review (HFSRB) of the alteration to 
Project #14-017 was received and accepted.  Your letters describe changes which you consider 
necessary to report to HFSRB within 30 days after the alteration(s) but which do not require the 
approval of HFSRB prior to implementation.   
 
Based on the information you provided, these alterations have been appropriately reported to 
HFSRB and do not require HFSRB approval.  This determination is made in accordance with 
Section 1130.750 c) and d) of HFSRB rules.   
 
If you have questions regarding the contents of this letter, please contact me at 217/782-3516.  
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mike Constantino, Project Reviewer 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
 


